
Untitled 
From: David Rudder [e-mail address redacted] 
Sent: Wednesday, December 14, 2011 6:21 PM 
To: SatelliteOffices 
Subject: Location for USPTO satellite office 

Denver is a very nice place. We have many patentable ideas coming out of Boulder in 
the north and Colorado Springs in the south. 

Dave 
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